
 
 

 
Welcome to Greatfields - A New Primary School for Central Barking  

Opening September 2024 
 
Greatfields Primary is a brand-new school opening in September 2024 in superb new buildings 
next to Greatfields Secondary School in central Barking. 
 
In its first year of operation the school will admit just one class of 30 Reception-age pupils. 
We will provide the caring and friendly atmosphere often associated with smaller schools. 
 

 
 
The school will benefit from being a member of the Partnership Learning group of schools, 
with close links to its successful primaries– such as Riverside Primarywill  lead the school 

as Executive Headteacher. 
 
Our motto “Excellence for All” sums up our vision: we will deliver results above the national 
average for our pupils
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